

Family update #106

June 30, 2021

Dear family and friends,

We are so pleased to see more outdoor visits and neighborhood stroll happening in the past 2 weeks. Residents and families are taking this chance to enjoy the beautiful summer and blooming flowers. With the high temperature these few days, some outdoor visits have been moved indoor. We're always happy to make the adjustment to suit your needs. Please be reminded and kindly pass

along the message to other family members that visits must be pre-booked through chfamilyvisit@wingkei.org for Crescent Heights and gvfamilyvisit@wingkei.org for Greenview.

Sincere thanks to the volunteers from the Westside Calgary Chinese Alliance Church who came to plant colorful flowers outside our Greenview entrance. It is a true blessing to see young children and families who are so thoughtful and caring for our seniors!







Successful 21st Walk for Wing Kei

The 21st Walk for Wing Kei was a great success! Our heartfelt thanks to the generous donations of walkers and the community, **we have raised over \$300,000**, much more than our original target of \$200,000! The virtual celebration ceremony was held last Saturday, June 26 where dignitaries and community leaders greeted our participants and shared their encouragement for our endeavours to develop Wing Kei Village and expand our services. Thanks to all of you who have supported and participated in the 21st Walk for Wing Kei!

If you missed our virtual celebration ceremony last Saturday, you can watch it here!

<u>English version</u>

<u>Chinese version</u>



Family Town Hall

Our next Family Town Hall will be on Wednesday, July 7 from 5.30 pm to 6.30 pm. As we have successfully implemented Phase 2 Safe Visitation (outdoor visitation), we are now planning on Phase 3 which is to facilitate safe indoor visitation. More information will be provided at the upcoming Family Town Hall. Please submit your completed <u>Registration Form</u> and questions by July 5 so we can be sure to address them at the meeting. Please note only general questions will be answered at the meeting. If you have a question specific to your loved one please contact your manager.

Thank you for your prayers.

Do not be anxious about anything, but in every situation, by prayer and petition, with thanksgiving, present your requests to God.

~ Philippians 4:6

Kathy Tam Chief Executive Officer